## LIBRARY RELOCATION



2023



## OCTOBER 16 - LIBRARY WILL CLOSE TO THE PUBLIC

- Item checkout or renewals will not be available.
- Return of items currently checked out will not be available.
  - Patrons are to keep their checked out items until we reopen in December.
  - There will be no overdue fines.
- Live in-person services or reference will not be available.
  - Regular access to our phone system and online services will not be available as we transition.
- Digital resources are always available.
- Last day to check out items: Saturday, October 14!
- DECEMBER TEMPORARY LIBRARY OPENS AT 350 W SIERRA MADRE BLVD.
  - Reduced study space and book collections.
  - Reduced programming for the first month.
- RELOCATION COULD BE FOR UP TO TWO YEARS
- AVAILABLE PUBLIC WIFI LOCATIONS:
  - Hart Park House 222 W Sierra Madre Blvd 626-355-5278 Please call ahead to ensure staff is available.
  - Memorial Park 222 W Sierra Madre Blvd. Outside Pergola
  - City Hall 232 W Sierra Madre Blvd.
  - Kersting Court 51 N Baldwin Ave.